
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  August 1, 2018 
 
TO:   Kris McFadden, Director, City of San Diego Transportation and Storm Water 
 Duncan Hughes, Interim Deputy Director of Transportation and Storm Water 
 
CC:  Mayor Kevin Faulconer  
 Council Member Lorie Zapf 
  Lee Friedman, Director of Public Safety and Neighborhood Services 
 
FROM:  Ocean Beach Planning Board 
 
RE:  Brighton Avenue Safety Improvements 
 
Brighton Avenue is a proposed Bicycle Blvd in the City’s Bicycle Master Plan as well as 
the OB Community Plan and is an important Safe Routes to Schools Corridor.   
 
The Ocean Beach Planning Board recommends the City of San Diego to evaluate the 
following recommendations for Brighton Avenue. 
 
1.   Flashing Beacon Lights at Brighton and Sunset Cliffs Blvd for residents to safely 
cross Sunset Cliffs by foot and bike.  There is a lack of safe crossing on this very busy 
street between Voltaire Street and Santa Monica Avenue. 
 
2.  Install an all way stop at Brighton and Ebers to reduce traffic speeds along Ebers 
Ave and provide a safe crossing for residents. 
 
We thank you for considering the recommendations above.  We are also in favor of 
other traffic calming methods that would support these requests.  A mini roundabout at 
Ebers Ave and Brighton Ave would be preferred however we understand budget 
constraints.   
 
We look forward to collaborating with the City of San Diego to make our streets safer. 
 
Best Regards.   
 
 
Andrea Schlageter 
Chair, OB Community Planning Board 


